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Hi Everyone, 

Welcome back to the 8th edition of the library newsletter.  I hope you all have had a good first half 

term.  

 

 

 Come into the library to see 

our literacy tree! 
The literacy tree is a new feature to the library and will change themes throughout the year. 

Currently the tree is a spooky tree with hanging books and flying bats. Come and see if there 

are any spooky books that catch your eye.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A book club for Y7 students will be starting after half term. The club will run once every 2 weeks in 

the library on a Friday at 2.30-3.30pm. We will read a book together, discuss the book and do 

different activities based on the book we are reading. The first book we are going to read is Boy at 

the Back of the Class.  If this is something you would be interested in, let Mrs Fazackerley know. 

 

 

Black History Month 
 

During October the UK celebrates Black 

History Month. 

Although Black History Month has been 

celebrated every February since 1970 it 

was not officially celebrated in the UK 

until 1987. 

 

The main aims of Black History Month 

are to celebrate the achievements and 

contributions of Black people, not just in 

the UK, but throughout the world and to 

also educate all on Black history. 

 Come in to the library to see what 

amazing books we have.  



More new 

books! 

 

We are lucky enough to have some more new 

books available for you to read and borrow. See 

the picture for some of the exciting books we 

have on offer. Come and have a look at our 

selection of new titles and authors, including 

the new Twisted Tale books, Haven, Alex Rider, 

Shoe Wars, Evil Tales, The Saga of Daren Shan 

and much more. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

You can visit the library on your allocated day below. It is open before school, at lunch and 

after school.   

 Monday – Year 7 

 Tuesday – Year 8 

 Wednesday – Year 9 

 Thursday – Year 10 

 Friday – Year 11 

 

 

Hope to see you all soon. 

Take care and stay safe. 

Mrs Fazackerley  

 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 


